
Water issue begs solution
Posted: Thursday, January 26, 2012 12:00 am

We are offended by Nipomo Community Services District’s continuing publications, workshops, persistence and now 
assessments to move forward with this pipeline project before those on the Mesa have even had a chance to vote on it.

This project will be affordable for few, not many. We want more possible solutions explored if there is any water shortage 
before even thinking of this massive and extremely expense project.

Paula Betker

Nipomo
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